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Manly Wanderers Lacrosse Club

    Manly Wanderers Lacrosse Club held its annual meeting on 5 February 1914 at the 
Victoria Hall; a special general meeting was held prior to the annual meeting to adopt 
rules.  Eric Matton was honorary secretary.1 
     Manly  Daily 14  July  1914  listed  the  Manly  Wanderers  team to  play  Victorian 
Wanderers at Manly Oval.  Manly’s team colours were light blue.  A reception was to be 
provided for the Victorian team afterwards in the Victoria Hall, Corso.
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     Manly Wanderers Lacrosse Club were B Grade Premiers in 1933.

1 Manly Daily 4 February 1914.


